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Subject: FW: Genital Cutting Prohibiting ACT

From: District66 Taylor <District66.Taylor@house.state.tx.us> 
Date: Tue, Jan 25, 2011 at 10:33 AM 
Subject: RE: Genital Cutting Prohibiting ACT 

To: "mrichardson@mgmbill.org" <mrichardson@mgmbill.org> 
 
 
Dear Ms. Richardson, 

 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me concerning forced circumcision. Your suggestion 
for legislation is interesting and I intend to have my staff take a look into it further.  

For now though, it is my legislative duty to inform you of your correct State 
Representative.  You are represented in the Texas House by Representative Todd Smith of 
District 92.  I am forwarding your email to his office because I know he would want to hear 
from a constituent. 

 For future reference I have included his contact information below. 
 
 
 
House District 92--Representative Todd Smith 

 
Capitol Phone: (512) 463-0522 
 
Capitol Address: P.O. Box 2910, Austin, TX 78768 

 
District Address: 1608 Airport Freeway, Ste. 100, Bedford, TX 76022 
 
Phone: (817) 283-3131 

 
 
 
Thank you again for expressing your concerns. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Van Taylor 
 
State Representative 

 
House District 66 
 




